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EPS Attendance 

Target 

Sep-

tember attendance: 

R— 95.03% 

Y1— 92.47% 

Y2— 98.51% 

Y3— 83.88% 

Y4— 93.66% 

Y5—91.46% 

Y6— 95.05% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for Septem-

ber was  93%. 

This is below 

our target. 

Please help us to 

increase this % by 

ensuring your  child 

attendance is good 

or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

5 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.45am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.55am at 

the latest.  

Eastlands Primary School 

 

Thank you to all our families for following the school Coronavirus guid-

ance both on school site and around school.  

Key information:- 

 Please do not arrive before 8.45. This is when staff are on duty. 

 Please wear face coverings whilst on site.  

 Remain distanced from other families as they come into school. 

 Inform us of a positive test asap. 

Term dates.- 

13.10.21—PSA AGM 

18.10..21—Virtual book fair  

22.10.21—autumn disco 

25.10.21—Half term week—

school closed  

04.11.21—Bag2 School 

17.12.21—Christmas Break-

school closed for 2 weeks 

04.01.22—training day—

school closed to pupils 

Happy Birthday  to all our children  who 
celebrate their birthdays in October: 
 

Rec: Leo 

Year 1: Nefeli, Kacie 

Year 2: Scarlett, William, Laragh, Ralph,   

David 

Year 3: Sidney 

Year 4: Jasmine, Riley, Finn, Evie, Jaxon 

Year 5: Laasya, Daniel, Kaarthi,  Robert, 

Alaina 

Year 6: Jayan, Esme, Diya 

Staffing news.   
We are saying farewell to Miss Daly (Office admin team) who is moving 
to a new post in two weeks time.  Thank you to  Kelly for all her hard work 
over the last few years.  We wish her well. 
We are have several students placements working in school over the 
coming term:- 
 Year 2  - Ms Adair—Whitell 

 Year 4  - Miss Basnett 

 Year 5 - Miss Craggs 

Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility 

Eastlands Primary School 

Lansdowne Place, Rugby CV21 3RY Tel: 01788 57328 

October Newsletter 2021 

Coronavirus updates  

 Guidance here on When to self isolate.  

 NHS Every Mind Matters 

 Government Guidance suggests some                                    

key actions to support your child with                                              

stress during the pandemic:- 

 Listen and acknowledge their concerns 

 Provide clear information about the situation  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/nhs-test-and-trace-if-youve-been-in-contact-with-a-person-who-has-coronavirus/
https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/
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Eastlands Primary School 

Parent Survey 

 
Ventilation in school is increased—please send your child in with an extra layer to wear 

indoor as we move into autumn. 

 

  Thank you 

 

 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

Thank you for your responses to the parent survey sent out in July 2021. 70 families responded. 

 

Question 

number 

Question Strongly agree 

and agree 

 

2 My child is happy at this school. 99%  This has increased by 4% 

3 My child feels safe at this school 99%  This has increased by 6.5% 

4 My child makes good progress at 

this school 

93%  This has increased by 3% 

5 My child is well looked after at this 

school. 

94% This has remained broadly the 

same 

6 My child is taught well at this school 99%  This has increased by 4% 

7 My child receives appropriate 

homework for their age 

89% This has decreased by 3.5% 

  

8 This school makes sure its pupils are 

well behaved. 

99%  This has increased by 9% 

9 This school deals effectively with 

bullying 

93%  This has increased by 6% 

10 The school is well led and managed 95% This has remained broadly the 

same 

11 The school responds well to any 

concerns I raise. 

82.5%  This has increased by 11.5% 

12 I receive valuable information from 

the school about my child's progress 

91%  This has increased by 9.5% 

13 Would you recommend this school 

to another parent? 

94%  This has remained broadly 

the same 
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Eastlands Primary School 

PSA 

Eastlands PSA is a registered charity, set up with the purpose of providing enrichment and resources 
for the children of the school, and to make their experience the best it can be. We would really appreci-
ate any support you can provide for the following events/activities! 
  

 Virtual book Fair 
We have an exciting event happening soon across the whole school…a Virtual Book Fair! This is a 
great opportunity to buy books at fantastic prices, there are 1000’s at only £2.50 including many top 
titles from Baby books through to teen books.  There’s many great non fiction books to support topic 
learning this term.  All orders placed during our book fair will be delivered to school for free and also 
school will be able to earn a free book for every five £2.50 books purchased by the parents/carers. 
  
Do not order yet (or you’ll be charged for delivery) but you can have a look at the amazing titles at 
www.booksforbugs.co.uk     
 
Our fair will begin on 18

th
 October. 

  

 Christmas cards 
Children will be coming home with a blank Christmas card artwork sheet over October half term for 
them to complete. Don’t miss the chance to have your child’s artwork turned into beautiful Christmas 
cards, poster calendars, mugs or gift labels... and help the school at the same time! £1.00 from the sale 
of each product will go to Eastlands PSA (which will then be used to fund resources and events at 
school!) 
  

 Autumn Disco 
The school have been busy planning a fun disco for the children which will take place in their class-
rooms on the afternoon of Friday 22

nd
 October. The PSA will be providing refreshments and fun in the 

hall for each class to attend in turn. Look out for our flyer which will be advertised shortly! 
  

 Christmas and Black Friday shopping – If you are considering purchasing anything online, 
please do take a moment to think about whether you might be able to claim cashback for the 
PSA! 

 

 Easyfundraising 
Eastlands PSA is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk. This means over 4,000 shops and online 
sites (including Amazon, Argos, Next, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, eBay, Boden, M&S, Iceland & 
BT) will now donate to the PSA for FREE every time you shop with them.  Donations are used to 
fund projects and facilities for our school and to subsidize events and school activities. To support the 
PSA please visit www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/eastlandspsarugby/.  It only takes a moment to 
set up your account and is so easy to use. 

 Amazon Smile 
Buying anything on Amazon? Please consider adding Eastlands PSA as your charity and 

use smile.amazon.co.uk   to purchase your goods. Amazon will provide a donation to the PSA to fund 
projects for our school and to   subsidize events and school activities.  

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/eastlandspsarugby/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/eastlandspsarugby/

